BONNEVILLE SCHOOL DISTRICT 93

THE STAMPEDE

OCTOBER NEWSLETTER

SCHOOL IS ABSOLUTELY BEWITCHING

Hello Mt. Valley Families!

There are several things that I need to bring to your attention regarding Halloween at school this year. Covid has changed so much about how we handle business at school and Halloween is no exception. Unfortunately, there will be no parade this year. We do not have the room in our halls for social distancing. We will allow costumes and there will be some kind of party in classrooms. Please understand that we do not want to ruin the fun times at school but we do need to be cautious and weigh in on the side of safety. There will be an email sent out later this month that will be specifically about Halloween.

This month we will be ob-

serving Red Ribbon Week. The activities during Red Ribbon Week are designed to discourage students from trying drugs. The activities are also a lot of fun! Please watch for a letter from Mrs. Morgan, our counselor, about the activities and then encourage your student to participate. There will be a day to have crazy hair, which is a favorite of the students. Friday of that week will be Halloween so on that day we will allow students to wear their costumes in the afternoon.

As you are picking up your children please use the student pick up area which is on the south side of the building.
Please wait your turn in line.
Please do not pick up students

in the parking lot because they

could be hurt dashing out into traffic. These rules are for the safety of the children at Mountain Valley.

If you want to bring items for birthdays, celebrations or for snacks please ensure that the items are individually wrapped.

If you have any questions please call me or come in and visit, the door is always open

Lanie Keller

MOUNTAIN VALLE



· Our outdoors club is still operating even in this time of COVID. We have received approval from the district to have limited events so our students can remain active outdoors. So far we did Frisbee golf at McCowin Park. We played Frisbee golf and climbed on the toys at the park. Last week we went to Peterson Park and did ice blocking as well as played on toys and ran around. A good time was had by all. The next event that we have planned is to go to the New Sweden Corn Maze. If you want to go sign up quickly as we have limited space due to social distancing. Please watch for letters. emails, and our website for future events.

PARENT/TEACHER ORGANIZATION

Dear parents, we are looking for volunteers to help with the PTO. You can volunteer or hold a position as an officer. The PTO makes a huge impact on our

school buy purchasing items such as chrome-books so our students can easily access technology. The PTO has also donated money in the past to our library.

The PTO has also raised funds for our walking path. Our school would not be as excellent as it is without our PTO.
Please volunteer.